
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP 
 

26.06.21 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class Presentations 
 
As we approach the end of another academic year, we would like to invite you to an end of year 
performance. On 13th July, each class from Reception to Y5 will perform a short piece for your 
entertainment. 
 
Mrs. Penney will be speaking to all of the classes regarding any children who would like to perform a 
musical talent this year.  
 
We hope that audience numbers will work out reasonably equally for each performance but, to ensure 
fairness, we politely request that no more than 2 seats are booked per family. Tickets will be allocated 
on a first come first served basis. Should you wish to book more than 2 seats, please state this on your 
slip and, should we be able to accommodate this, we will let you know.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 

  

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 

 
 

 

mailto:office@coates.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.coatesprimaryschool.info/


Child/Children’s names:………………………………………………….  Class………………………… 
 

 No. of 
tickets 

required 

Please tick preferred 
performance date or 
both if there is some 

flexibility. 

Notes for office staff 
(request for extra tickets, if 
there are some available) 

Thursday 13th 
July 09:30am 

   

Thursday 13th 
July 10:30am 

   

Thursday 13th 
July 2:30pm 

   

 


